
PDC Energy, Inc. 
1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Attachment for Form 42 Associated with COGCC Inspection #671100021 
Leclerg 31-22 
Section 22, Township 3N, Range 68W, Qtr Qtr NWNE 
 
Dear COGCC, 
PDC Energy, Inc. (PDC) re-inspected the Leclerg 31-22 on May 13, 2013 and found the pilot 
light on the flare running and was visible through the sight glass. 
 
PDC submitted an electronic Form 42 (eForm) on May 14, 2013 but it appears this was never 
registered within the COGCC database so we are re-submitting this.  
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me in our Denver, CO office at (303) 
831-3971. 
 
Brandon Bruns, PE 
EHS Professional 
PDC Energy, Inc. 
 
 


